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Commander’s Safety Policy 
Compliance with this Policy is Mandatory 

 
 

All Civil Air Patrol activities are safe until safety is compromised. To protect you and all Civil Air 
Patrol property we have clear safety policies in place that must be adhered to fully and reviewed on 
a regular basis. A safety conscious culture means everyone is in tune with these policies and 
practices them without question. The following are effective immediately: 

 
• All members of the NER will familiarize themselves with the current CAPR 62-1, CAPR 62- 

2 and the current NER supplements to 62-1 and 62-2. 
 

• NER Wings will perform all missions with an assessment of safety factors being the 
foremost concern and will not allow, nor enter into, any operation that threatens the safety 
of any person or property or that is a violation of Civil Air Patrol regulations. 

 
• All NER personnel who are tasked and will be working near or around any NER aircraft 

will familiarize themselves with the Aircraft Ground Movement – Operational Risk Safety 
Briefing cards contained in NER Sup1 62-1.  The operational Risk Safety Briefing card will 
be briefed during all Aircrew Briefings and a copy of the document will be placed in all 
NER Aircraft. 

 
 

• Wing commanders shall distribute this memorandum to all members of their wing and 
post on each Squadron Bulletin Board. 

 
• All new members will review all NER Supplements and this Policy Letter during Level I 

training. 
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